

Help me Honor Graduates through "Senator Ritchie's Senior Salute"

PATTY RITCHIE June 10, 2020



CLICK HERE TO MAKE YOUR GRADUATE PART OF "SENATOR RITCHIE'S SENIOR SALUTE"

***PLEASE NOTE, if you prefer not to fill out the form above, submissions can also be emailed to SenatorRitchieSeniorSalute@gmail.com. Be sure to include the following:

- The name of your high school senior and where they are graduating from
- Their photo
- A special congratulatory message
- Your name and phone number

###

Dear Friend,

From prom to class trips, my heart goes out to all of the high school graduates who are missing out on senior year traditions due to the COVID-19 pandemic.

No matter what, nothing can take away all that our area seniors have accomplished. To recognize them for reaching this pivotal point in their lives, I am launching a special program for graduates in Jefferson, Oswego and St. Lawrence Counties called "Senior Ritchie's Senior Salute."

If you have a high school senior in your life who you would like recognized, just click here to share their information and a special congratulatory message to them. I'll be paying tribute to each of these graduates on a special website in the very near future.

High school graduation is one of the biggest milestones of a young person's life and it's so important that we do all we can to honor our seniors for this tremendous achievement. I hope you'll take a moment to recognize a high school senior in your life by clicking here.

Sincerely,

Senator Patty Ritchie